
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

KEY STAGE 4 
YEAR 10 S.R.G. MARCH 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find attached a copy of your child’s Subject Review Grades. The purpose of this report is to assess 
how hard your son/daughter is working and to indicate their projected grades for each subject at the end of 
Key Stage 4. The report will highlight any particular concerns.   
 
Remember that everyone can improve.  It is important for all students to appreciate the need to work 
consistently hard in order to make progress and to reach their potential.  To encourage this mindset in our 
students we introduced an Attitude to Learning matrix which we include again for your information along with 
the Attitude to Homework matrix. We make no excuses for ‘raising the bar’ as far as aspiration, effort and 
consistent hard work are concerned. Students will be expected to achieve as many 4s ‘striving for 
excellence’ and 3s ‘motivated for learning’ (Aspire) as is possible in all subjects. This achievement will be 
recognised and linked to our Rewards programme in school culminating in an end of year reward for all 
students in the ‘Aspire’ categories. The Headteacher commends consistently outstanding attitude to learning 
across a range of subjects.  Cases of poor or disappointing attitude to learning are fully investigated. 
 
GCSE results for 2019 have shown that nationally, students’ grades and attainment have increased from 
2018. In anticipation of this trend continuing, teachers have carefully considered changes in grade 
boundaries and national performance and have used this information to inform projected grades. 
 
We hope you feel fully informed about the school’s assessment and reporting schedule in Year 10.  If you 
have any queries or concerns regarding this set of grades, please do not hesitate to contact your 
son/daughter’s subject teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond  
Interim Headteacher 

            


